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1st February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are writing to invite you to our Year 6 SATs workshops which will be held in the school hall on Friday afternoons from 2:30pm – 3:00pm.

Details of the workshops are as follows:

Friday 24th February – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar

Friday 10th March – Reading

Friday 17th March - Maths

The SATs tests will be taking place on 8th, 9th, 10th and 11th May. We would like to give both children and parents an opportunity to familiarise themselves with the tests and ask any questions that arise from this. During these sessions, we will take a look at some example questions from past SAT papers, provide advice on how you can support your child throughout this important period, particularly during the Easter holidays, and answer any queries that you have.

Thank you for your support, we look forward to seeing you there.

Mr MacNicol and Mrs Foster
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